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Upcoming... 

Monday 13th May- Thursday
16th May- SATs Week
Thursday16th May - Year 3 at
Mass - Families Welcome 

 

Our Year 6 children will be sitting their
SATs next week and we are already
so proud of each and every one of
them.  We know that they may be

feeling the pressure, but their  
St.Joseph’s family just want them to
get through them and try their best.
Tests aren’t the only way of showing

their ability, but they can give them a
chance to shine! 

I’d like to take this opportunity to say
THANK YOU to the parents and carers who

encourage their child to read at home
every day.  Just reading for 5 minutes

every day can make a huge difference. 

ReadingReadingReading
at homeat homeat home

SUNSUNSUN
SAFETYSAFETYSAFETY

Finally, the weather is improving and we are
experiencing warmer days. Please ensure that your
child has a sun hat, sun cream applied and water to

keep them safe in the sun. If your child has a
summer time allergy, then please let the office

know if they require an antihistamine (from home)



LEIGHTONLEIGHTONLEIGHTONMOSSMOSSMOSS
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Check your
child’s

bookbag/school
bag/coat

pockets.  They
may have been

awarded a
special award!



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception: Morgan 
Year 1:  Leia
Year 2: Martino
Year 3: Leo H 
Year 4: Sienna
Year 5: Ella
Year 6: Tristan

This Week’s  Stars of
the Week

Reception: Mary Jayne
Year 1: Maxine
Year 2: Georgiana
Year 3:  Dominick
Year 4: Syzmon
Year 5: Julia 
Year 6: Charmaine 

Reception: Jaxon
Year 1: David
Year 2: Madelyn
Year 3: Andrew
Year 4: Stephanie
Year 5: Tommy
Year 6: Ignacy

Weekly Recognitions Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.

102 Mrs Butcher 



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
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92.4%92.4%

88.1%88.1%
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92.1%92.1%
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90.0%90.0%
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Star Readers
Well done to these children who have

completed Booktalks this week.

Evie Yr.4 

Grace Yr.4 

Charmaine Yr.6 

Stephen Yr.6 

Angel Yr.6

Aisha Yr.6

Eric Yr.4 Jakub Yr.4

Tianna Yr.6Jasmine Yr.4

Nia Yr.4

Grace Yr.4 

Sawen Yr.6

Oscar Yr.4

Victoria Yr.4 



I never used to take a lunch break, but now look forward to my time sat at the
window with a cup of tea watching our children play so beautifully. I’ve been so
impressed by their team spirit, that I thought it should be rewarded, therefore, I will be
selecting a child/children each week who had displayed the St. Joseph’s Team Spirit
and giving them a shout out.

This week I’m giving a St. Joe’s Shout Out to...

The Key Stage 1 Staff Team and volunteers who gave their time to
support Key Stage 1 on their trip to Leighton Moss. We can’t thank

you enough xx

Alyssia in Year 5, for being a great friend and spotting when
someone needs help on the playground. Well done, Alyssia! 

Team Spirit Award



Which member of staff
is responsible for

Geography? 

Family Challenge!
 You can look on our

website or ask your child
for help! Send your answer

to Miss Griffiths on Class
Dojo. Good luck!

 Family’s who answered correctly are...

These families will
be entered into our

half-termly raffle for
a bumper family

hamper!

The Hill Family

The Zych Family

The Kostka Family


